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No, EVs should not be mandated at this time. There is very little infrastructure in place to make it a
viable idea. Let's have a sustainable source of power and distribution network in place before we
jump in with both feet. And Arizona is already warning their citizens to prepare for a possible
shutdown of the generating turbines in Lake Mead next spring. That will carry over to Nevada and
California as well. Gavin Newsome has stated this policy will start going into effect soon and in
almost the same breath stated that southern Cal could face brown (and possibly black) outs in the
near future. And how much of our electricity are we going to send them? At this time, I give this
poorly thought out idea a big thumbs down.


